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Press Release- Precautionary Boil Advisory  
 

Due to a water main repair, water lines on North Beglis Parkway from E. Burton Street to 

North Scott Drive will be shut off starting at 9:00AM for approximately 6 hours. Due to 

this shut off the City of Sulphur is issuing a Precautionary Boil Advisory for the affected 

area of Julie Drive, Christie Drive, North Scott Drive, South Scott Drive, West Scott 

Drive, Garth Drive, Louis Alleman Parkway, Anthony Drive, James Drive, Victoria 

Drive, Michael Drive, and Maxine Drive.  

 
If you were without water in this area, run faucets until water runs clear then take precaution and 

boil water before consumption. 

 

Boil water for one (1) full minute in a clean container. The one-minute starts after the water has 

been brought to a rolling boil. (The flat taste can be eliminated by shaking the water in a clean 

bottle, pouring it from one clean container to another, or by adding a small pinch of salt to each 

quart of water that is boiled). 

 

The City of Sulphur will notify the affected areas once clear samples have been received 

from the State Laboratory. 

 

 

 

 


